Cole Library  
Mount Vernon’s Public Library
Mount Vernon, Iowa


Dear Parents,

As the school year is getting into full swing, I want to invite you to enjoy another wonderful opportunity for your child. I would like to add your child to our community of library users and issue them a public library card. If you would like your child to have a library card please mark on the appropriate line below and return it to their classroom teacher.

When you visit the library, your child will have access to reading materials and events to support their reading habits and involve them in everything a public library can offer. Weekly events include Lego Club, crafternoons, early out movie afternoons, and of course the summer library reading program when the school year comes to a close. 

Events are not limited to children! We would like to invite adults to experience the library through checking out materials and social groups like knitting club, community book talks, and the All Iowa Reads group.

We look forward to serving your family at Cole Library, Mount Vernon’s Public Library.

Sincerely,
Cathy Boggs
Public Library Director


______ Yes, please issue my child a library card.
	Child’s name  __________________________________________

	Address	 __________________________________________

			__________________________________________

	Phone #           __________________________________________

	Parent’s name __________________________________________

	Parent or child’s email address: ____________________________
This email request is for library notifications to allow the patron to know when materials are due, overdue, or books on hold are ready to be picked up.

______ My child already has a library card from Cole Library

______ My child is not ready for his/her own library card.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Cathy Boggs  Public Library Director 620 Third Street SW Mount Vernon, IA 52314
Phone: (319) 895-4262 Fax: (319) 895-5936 cboggs@cornellcollege.edu

